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Gloria Sitton q- ,8 "02/
From: Sam And Christine T <csthuot@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 12:39 AM
To: Marlo Ford; Patrick Silva; Ann Horowitz; Tony LaColla; Gloria Sitton
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City Hall Meeting Sept 18, 2021
Attachments: IMG_5294 jpg; IMG_20210916_181620.jpg; PXL_20210916_212619363.jpg; PXL_

20210815_043740218 jpg; Resized_5842870621.jpg; PXL_20210519_121237440.jpg

Good Evening Marlo,

Attached are photos relevant to our project for tomorrow's meeting. They show the final design along with the sidewalk
and during flood events. Also, attached is a picture of the storm drains at Lyle's Crouch that overflow causing the
flooding on the 400 block of Pitt & Gibbon, taken last night Sept 16, 2021.

The photo of the floodgate in the daylight blocking water was aiso from the flood we had last night Sept 16, 2021.

We are hoping there is an opportunity to share these photos with City Council and the public.

Thank you,
Christine & Sam

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted source.
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